
 

 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416-4753-7805 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

March 19, 2018 
 
 
VIA COURIER, EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
           Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement in the 
           Township of Tay (“Township”) - Resolution                                           
 
Further to the application and evidence filed by Enbridge on March 9, 2017, please 
find attached the signed resolution in the above noted franchise renewal. 
   
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Attach. 
 
cc: Guri Pannu – Legal Counsel, Regulatory, Enbridge 
 Mark Wilson – Municipal Affairs, Enbridge 




